
Hello everyone!

We hope you have had a great summer. We are really looking forward to seeing all of

you again next week as classes begin on Tuesday, September 6
th
. Teachers will be in

touch with families before the weekend to introduce themselves and welcome your

child to their class.

Attached to this email is a letter from Lear Construction, about the next stage of

demolition of our former school building.

The demolition won’t interfere with our school or our students, but we are likely to

have big trucks coming and going from the neighbourihood for a couple of weeks and

will probably also see crew members wearing hazmat suits as they work in close

proximity to the building being torn down.

If you have questions, the attached letter provides a number that you can call. If

there’s any additional information you think we can provide, please be in touch.

Have a great final week of summer holidays - see you on September 6
th
!

Reid Lansing, Principal Nathan Pederson, Assistant Principal


